Department of Computer Applications
Shibli National College
Azamgarh

(A Minority Institution)

Date: 02/08/2025

NOTICE

Orientation Session for Newly Admitted Students in
Department of Computer Applications

All newly admitted students of B.C.A 1st Semester of computer
Application are hereby informed to attend an 'Orientation session'
on Monday, the 4th August 2025 at 9:00a.m. in the department of
Computer Application.

A. A. Abbasi

Head
Department of Computer Applications
Shibli National College
Azamgarh

Q Shibli National College Azamgarh < Shiblipgcollege@gmail.com



